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Republic of the iabtlippines

Department of Education
DepEd Region I1I — Central Luzon
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF PAMPANGA

Advisory No. (2%, s. 2025
June 3,2025

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No.28, s. 2018
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.

Professional Regulation Commission
Attached herewith is a letter from Mr. Paul H. Aban, Regional Director of
Professional Regulation Commission,Region III, requesting for a number of willing
participants for the upcoming Mobile Blood Donation Activity on June 18,2025,
9:00 A.M to 11:30A.M. at Robinsons Starmills, City of San Fernando, Pampanga.

Participation in the program is purely VOLUNTARY.

For your information and guidance.

Address: High School Blvd., Brgy, Lourdes, City of San Fernando (P)
Telephone No.: (045) 435-2728; (045) 435-7404

Email Address: pampanga@deped.gov.ph
Website: www.depedpampanga.ph
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Republic of the Philippines

Professional Regulation Commission
Regional Office 3 BAGONG PILIPINAS
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ROMEO M. ALIP, Ph.D., CESO V et “% /i?
Schools Division Superintendent

Division of Pampanga

Department of Education

City of San Fernando,

Pampanga

Dear Sir,
Greetings from the Professional Regulation Commission Regional Office III!

In line with the celebration of 52n¢ PRC Founding Anniversary and 2025 Professional
Regulatory Week, we are pleased to inform you and your esteemed organization of our
upcoming conduct of Mobile Blood Donation Activity on June 18, 2025, 9:00 A.M to 11:30
A.M. at Robinsons Starmills, City of San Fernando, Pampanga.

The said activity will be conducted in partnership with the DOH-Central Luzon Regional
Blood Center and Robinsons Starmills Pampanga.

In order to make this event more meaningful, we would like to request for a number of willing
participants for the said activity. Kindly provide our office a definite number of participants for
logistical preparations on or before June 09, 2025.

For any concerns or clarification, feel free to contact us through Ms. Maria Fe L. Icban
through mobile number 09171702390 or email at ro3.hr@prc.gov.ph

We are hoping for your continued support. Thank you so much for being our partner in this
life saving activity.
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PAUL H. ABAN , .
Regional Director@

2" & 3" Floor (new) PEO Annex Building, Provincial Capitol Conjpoqnd, Barangay Santo Nifio
City of San Fernando 2000, Pampanga, Philippines
Gov[Mail ro3@pre.gov.ph € facebook.com/prero3



